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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

January 5, 2023 

 

Michelle Dimayuga 

199 Duke Street 

St. Paul, MN 55102 

 

 

Re:  Appealed tax assessment for property at 199 DUKE STREET. (File No. J2308A, 

Assessment No. 238507) 

 

Dear Michelle Dimayuga: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on January 3, 2023, Legislative Hearing Officer 

Marcia Moermond continued the matter to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, January 17, 2023 

via phone between 10:00 am and 12:00 p.m. 

 

Please contact our office if you have any issues with this date at time, while noting that hearings 

are only held during office hours on Teusdays. If there is a way to help accommodate your 

participation please call the number below and we will assist as best we can. Alternatively, if you 

have comments you’d like added to the record and considered, you can email them to 

legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us and the hearing officer will review them on the record 

during the hearing.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
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